
Catharine Township 
Special meeting Date December 28, 2020 at 5:00 pm to approve the 2021 Budget 

and any other Township business of the Catharine Township Board of Supervisors 
 

 

Catharine Township’s special meeting began at 5:00 PM with supervisors Heather Flaig and 

Kenneth Brenneman.  Supervisor Ralph Rispoli and Road Master Mike Fay were absent. 

 

Visitors included Lou Brenneman and by phone, Natalie Gorsuch 

 

Ken Brenneman made a motion to approve the 2021 Budget as written. Seconded by Heather 

Flaig. 

 

Heather Flaig made a motion to adjourn meeting at 5:05pm. Seconded by Ken Brenneman.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Heather Flaig – Secretary/Supervisor 

 

 
 


